
For more information, go to replacethewaste.sa.gov.au

South Australia is taking
the next steps to
REPLACE
theWASTE

These products will be phased out by September 2023

Single-use Plastic Plates Single-use Plastic Bowls

Plastic Stemmed Cotton Buds Plastic Pizza Savers

South Australians are committed to the environment and want action on single-use plastic 
products. By avoiding waste and shifting to reusable or recyclable options, we can ensure the best 

environmental outcome for our ‘clean and green’ state.

ALTERNATIVES

For information on reusable and compostable alternatives visit:
www.replacethewaste.sa.gov.au/alternatives


